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City of Taylor Mill
SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING
Wednesday, November 1, 2017

CALL TO ORDER:

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Mayor Bell. In attendance were: Mayor Bell,
Commissioner Frietch, Commissioner Murray, Commissioner Kreimborg and Commissioner
Peace. The Mayor noted that a quorum was present for the meeting.

The Mayor stated the purpose of the Special Meeting is to meet with residents who are interested
in serving on the Taylor Mill Board of Adjustment, and have applied for consideration.

Ms. Bailey facilitated interviews for five (5) candidates: Phillip Piece, Karl Kaucher, Colleen
Burns, Jim Bertram, and Thomas Dall. The Commission asked follow-up questions to each

candidate.

There being no further business, Commissioner Peace made a motion to adjourn. Commissioner
Murray made a second. All Commissioners present were in favor.

MOTION CARRIED
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

The next regularly scheduled Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, November 8, 2017 at
7:00 pm.
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